
Submitter: Sonia Pierce 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

This house bill just hurts law abiding citizens. We already do background checks 

through Oregon State Police to purchase firearms and private party transfers. 

Criminals Do Not follow the law and this house bill will not change that. As current 

laws and regulations stand, need to have more of a severe punishment for the 

criminals breaking the law. Again stop with infringing on law abiding citizens. 


